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CEO Robert Isom provided an update on Flight 5342 before departing to Washington, D.C.
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Download video »

 

 

Wednesday, January 29, 2025, 10:00 p.m.

American Eagle Flight 5342 en route from Wichita, Kansas (ICT), to Washington, D.C. (DCA) was involved in an

accident at DCA. The �ight was operated by PSA Airlines with a CRJ-700.

There were 60 passengers and four crew members on board the aircraft.

Our concern is for the passengers and crew on board the aircraft. We are in contact with authorities and assisting

with emergency response e�orts.

If you believe you may have loved ones on board Flight 5342, call American Airlines toll-free at 800-679-8215. Those

calling from outside the U.S. can visit news.aa.com for additional phone numbers. Family members in Canada,

Puerto Rico or the U.S. Virgin Islands can call 800-679-8215 directly.

American Airlines will continue to release information as it becomes available. Please monitor news.aa.com and

American’s o�cial X account @AmericanAir for the latest information.
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https://vimeo.com/aacorpcommvideo/download/1051783438/15a861ab89
https://news.aa.com/friends-and-family-phone-numbers/
https://news.aa.com/home/default.aspx

